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The East Cheshire Shield is a Golf Community run by a committee of volunteers for the competitive enjoyment of ladies golf 
Chair:  Jane Tyler   07850 416982           Chair@ecics.co.uk 

Secretary:  Barbara Allen   07850 584264   Secretary@ecis.co.uk 
Treasurer:  Fiona Liggett   07752 701389     Treasurer@ecic.co.uk 

 

NEWS BULLETIN – ECICS 2025 Finals! 
  

Ladies,  

 

I have pleasure in announcing the Teams who have reached the ECICS Finals 2025 which are being 
held at Davenport Golf Club.  Our Chair Lady, Olwen Sandiford, looks forward to welcoming you. 
Everyone who has taken part in the tournament, and anyone who would like to take part next year 
is welcome to come along and support the event. 
 

Congratulations on reaching the ECICS Finals 2025.   

 

  
  

Team First Tee 
Time 

      

Sunday 21st 
September 

Business 
Ladies  

10.30 am Poulton 
Park 

v Alsager 

  

Monday 
22nd 
September 

A Team 10.22 am Prestbury v Astbury 

  B Team 
 
  

  Prestbury v Stockport 

  Plate Team 
  

  Bramhall 
Park  

v Congleton 

  
 The presentation to the winners will take place upon completion of each Final. 
 

Thank you to everyone who has taken part in the 2025 tournament – we look forward to seeing 
you again next year!  In the mean time, we will be getting together on 15 September at 10.30 at 
Heyrose Golf Club for the annual Management Meeting followed by the AGM at 10.30 at 
Davenport Golf Club. 
 
Barbara Allen 

Secretary ECICS 
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